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To Members of the Executive Board 

Democratic Services 

Civic Hall 
Leeds   LS1 1UR 
 
Contact: Kevin Tomkinson 
Tel: (0113) 2474357 
Fax: (0113) 3951599 
Email: kevin.tomkinson@leeds.gov.uk 

Our Ref: A61/KJT 
Your Ref:  
  21st June 2011 

 
Dear Councillor 
 
EXECUTIVE BOARD – 22

nd
 JUNE 2011 –  LATE ITEMS FOR CONSIDERATION 

 
Please find attached to this letter the following reports for consideration at Executive Board on 
Wednesday 22ND June 2011. 
 
The Chair has agreed to the inclusion of these items on the agenda in order that they may be 
considered at the Board on Wednesday. 
 
 
Late Items  

 
Closure of East Leeds Leisure Centre and Middleton Pool and Reduced Opening Hours of 
Garforth Squash and Leisure Centre     
 
Report attached for consideration.     Page 1 to 4   
 
Grants to Culture and Sport Related Organisations 
 
Report attached for consideration.     Page 5  to 14   
 
Response to the review of Home Farm Temple Newsam Scrutiny Inquiry Report  
 
Report attached for consideration.     Page 15 to 44   
 
Little London and Beeston Hill & Holbeck PFI Housing Project – Value for Money (VFM) 
Review and Final Business Case 
 
Report attached for consideration.     Page 45 to 52  
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I should be grateful if you could attach these reports to your agenda for consideration at the 
meeting. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Tomkinson 
Principal Governance Officer 


